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Heidi Kim and June Kim
JW Marriott Hotel Seoul
Seoul, Korea

Dear Heidi and June,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I want to thank you for
providing an outstanding venue to the Working Group during its Session #33 at the JW Marriott Hotel Seoul on
30 August-2 September 2004.

We were delighted with the hotel’s excellent quality as well as the beautiful environment and superb and
courteous service. We very much enjoyed the wonderful lunches provided each day, as well as the Wednesday
evening social event and musical entertainment. We appreciate the special effort of you and all your staff,
especially Joong Hoon Cho, for making extra effort to accommodate our varying needs, especially as our
attendance rose to over 280 from an initial estimate of only 80!

Thank you for your contributions in providing us an excellent venue in which to advance the IEEE 802.16
standards.

Best regards,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Panyuh Joo
Changhoi Koo
Dawn Slykhouse

http://WirelessMAN.org
mailto:marks@nist.gov
Roger Marks
Sig/Roger


